
   

 

 
         Gloria B. Nelson Public Service Building | 688 Route 15, Mangilao, Guam 96913 

P.O. Box 3010, Hagåtña, Guam 96932 
Tel. No. (671) 300-6846/48     Fax No. (671) 648-3290 

 

 

February 21, 2024 

 

Bid Amendment No: 1 

Invitation for Bid: 2024-07 

   For: Vehicle Fleet 

 

Prospective Bidders are hereby notified of the following: 

Bid opening date scheduled for February 22, 2024 at 10:00 a.m. has been rescheduled.  

New bid opening date and time is scheduled for March 01, 2024 @ 10:00 a.m. 

  

 

 

Nothing Follows: 

  

                                                                          Vincent Guerrero, 

                                                                          Supply Management Administrator 

 


